
14th January 2019 

To: Parents of pupils in Year 7 to 10 

Dear Parents 

Backstage tour of Nottingham Theatre Royal 

Thursday 13th June 2019 
 

As part of our ‘Enrichment and Experience’ this year in the English department, we have organised a 

professional tour of Nottingham Theatre Royal on Thursday 13th June 2019.  

 

We will leave school at 9.45am and return at lunchtime. It is likely that we will miss school lunches being served, 

so a packed lunch will be required on the day. 

 

We have 27 places available on the tour, at a cost of £5.60 per pupil, which can be added to your summer term 

fees invoice. If you would like your child to take part in this visit, please complete the reply slip below. Places will 

be allocated on a first come, first served basis. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Thornton 

Head of English 

 

 

 

 

Child’s Name: _________________________________________________  Form: ___________ 

 

I give consent for my son / daughter to partake in the English visit to the Theatre Royal on Thursday 13th June 

2019. I acknowledge the need for obedient and responsible behaviour on their part. I understand that there is 

some level of risk in every activity but that this visit will be managed to minimise the risks involved.  

 

I believe my son / daughter to be medically fit to undertake this visit. 

 

I agree to the cost of £5.60 to be added to my summer fees invoice. 

 

Please not that by signing the consent form you are agreeing to the cost of the visit, even if your child 

does not take part. 

 
Signed: _____________________________________                                       Date: ______________________ 

Please return to Mrs Thornton by Friday 8th February 2019 


